Debra Thomeson

|
From: Ambre Burrell <ambre@rocknroadak.com>
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 2:35 PM
To: Assembly; Debra Thompson
Subject: Excellent use of CARES Act money

Dear Assembly,

It has come to my attention that the School District is in need of funding for the upcoming school year. | believe that our
children have suffered the most during this pandemic and | am strongly urging you to use CARES Act funds or Borough
reserves for operational expenses for the upcoming school year.

| also want to thank you all for the energy you have spent dealing with life as we know it in 2020. Covid has caused
much chaos in everyone's lives and through it ali Petersburg has remained a safe, healthy place to live, work and visit.

Best,

Ambre Burrell

Rock-N-Road Construction, Inc
P. 907.772.3308

F. 907.772.2268



